
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted. 
 
4         There was submitted and noted a report by the Scottish Fire and Rescue  
Service regarding the current issues, incidents and work being carried out in  
the ward for Quarter 3, from 1st October to 31st December 2024. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; 

 
(2) requested the attendance of another Station Commander, should the 

representative and substitute be unable to attend; and 
 

(3) raised concerns regarding the derelict DWP building on Paisley Road West, 
which would be discussed offline. 
 
 


